
 

 

 

 

 

14-10-2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In light of the latest Government announcement, it is vital that you all download the 

Seesaw Class app.  When you download it, enter the login details already provided.  If you 

have mislaid the password, or need support getting logged on, please let me know urgently, 

and a new password will be provided.   

 

You should also download the Schools NI app.  It can be downloaded from 

www.stjosephspsederney.com  

 

Both apps will be vital in providing updates, with regard to our Nursery and primary school, 

in the weeks and months ahead.  

 

Please note that all scheduled parent/teacher phone meetings will go ahead as planned - 

please return the reply slip tomorrow, to confirm your meeting’s date & time. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs McGovern 

 

http://www.stjosephspsederney.com/

